
 

 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

This is our first week after the time change last weekend and we hope you are enjoying 

the warmer weather and longer days. Below are two important items for your 

consideration this week: 

1.       Important Snow Day Announcement – Due to legislation passed in 

Pennsylvania allowing schools to adjust each year based on annual instructional hour 

requirements (which Riverview significantly surpasses), the Riverview Board of 

Education has voted unanimously to not require the makeup days for the 

“traditional” snow day this year and in future years to come. As a result, there 

is NO SCHOOL for students and staff on Thursday, March 28th.  This extends Spring 

Break by one day, beginning on Thursday, March 28th, and extending through 

Wednesday, April 3rd. Classes will resume on Thursday, April 4th. We commend the 

board for their continued focus on our community's needs while providing a clearer and 

more consistent schedule that balances our children’s education with valuable family 

time. We hope you will enjoy the extended break. We have updated both the 2023-2024 

District Calendar and the 2024-2025 District Calendar on the District’s main page to 

reflect these changes. 

2.       COVID-19 Changes – The CDC has changed its recommendations for COVID-

19.  We have updated the “Health Office Resources” page located on the “Resources” 

tab on the District website to reflect those changes.  Specifically, please see the CDC’s 

Respiratory Virus Guidance and the Respiratory Virus Guidance Snapshot for any and 

all respiratory illnesses, including COVID-19 (both located on the website). The District 

and individual school health websites have been updated to reflect these changes.  

We hope these two items allow for greater flexibility and support for our families and 

school community.  

Congratulations to our winter sports teams, their coaches, and the musical production 

staff and students for their valuable contributions outside of the classroom. We thank 
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you for your continued support of the Riverview School District and we hope that you 

continue to stay happy, peaceful, and safe. 

 

Go Raiders! 

Sincerely, 

The Riverview Administration 


